
 
 
 
 

Extend Special Arrangement for HKQAA’s Hong Kong Office 

 

In consideration of the Hong Kong SAR Government’s initiative, with 

additional preventive measures, HKQAA will extend the special 

arrangement in Hong Kong office in March and until further notice, in 

order to protect our employees and reduce the risk of spreading novel 

coronavirus in the community. The office hours of Hong Kong office will 

be changed to 10:00 am to 5:30 pm on Monday - Friday.  

 

HKQAA will continue to review any possible and applicable preventive 

measures, and deeply apologizes for any inconvenience caused.  

 

 

For enquiries on our training courses, audit arrangement and other 

matters, please contact us at:  

 

Tel: 2202 9111  

Email: hkqaa@hkqaa.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 28, 2020 (Friday) 

Issued at Hong Kong Time 6:00pm 

 


